
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo will hold an informational 

meeting presented by Cooper Arias LLP, to review the 2019 Audited Financial Results on Monday July 

20th at 7:00pm. This presentation will be held virtually via WebEx. (Log onto Tuxedogov.org and click the 

WebEx icon at the top of the page. To dial in 408-418-9388 Access Code 796-956-205) 

There will be no public participation 

         By the order of the Town Board 

      Donna Matthews, Town Clerk 

                  Tuxedo, New York 

 

July 15, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 


